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Dear Friends of Ganado Baptist Bible College,                                                                              May 2025 

 

On May 6th, Ganado Baptist Bible College graduated four students!  There was a packed house in 

the auditorium of Ganado Baptist Church as Dr. Sam Reed from Trinity Baptist Bible College in Arling-

ton, Texas delivered the charge. We are certainly proud of these folks and look forward seeing how 

God uses them moving forward! 

Here are the 2025 graduates: 

Cody Johnson—has served in many capacities under Pastor 

Mike Kleeberger at Immanual Baptist Church in Gallup, New 

Mexico. He is praying about a ministry to the Indigenous people 

of Alaska and recently completed a survey trip with his wife, 

Natoya, in the Far North. 

Ryan and Dottie Harrison—Our first husband and wife team to 

graduate together. They have served in many capacities under 

Missionary Ryan Nez at Old Paths Baptist Church in Fort Defi-

ance, Arizona. Bro. Ryan will soon be assuming the pastorate of 

Newcomb Baptist Church in Newcomb, New Mexico. 

Marlena Wauneka—She is Pastor Jones Wauneka’s wife and 

faithfully serves with her husband at Solid Rock Baptist Church in Nazlini, Arizona. She was our vale-

dictorian this year. 

  

Thank you for your prayers and investment in the ministry of Ganado Baptist Bible College! We are 

looking forward to seeing God work in the years to come! 

 

In Christ, 

Pastor Mark Haynes and Pastor Joel Haynes 

Administrators 

Ganado Baptist Bible College 


